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To: Mr. Kereem Berry
40 Humboldt Street
Suite 112

Rochester, NY. 14609

March 16,2020

Sub: Appreciation for your remarkable contribution to IUBAC

Dear Mr. Berry,

I would like to thank you for your outstanding contribution in the Multi-Craft Apprenticeship
Preparation Program. You had been an amazing team leader, who is diligent and hard working.
Your students have been praising you for all the creative work. You truly were able to think out
of the box in maintaining a program like this giving young people an opportunity to become
successful members of society.

Your dedication to the program is resulting in an increased output for the young men and women
you serve in the community. Which is increasing the minority participation across all skilled
crafts. We expect to grow in the future if you deliver the same quality of students like Clifton
Bradshaw and Cameron Henry. These two young men represented you and the MAPP program
with great honor and respect over the last 8 weeks here at our training center.

It’s commendable to see how your program inspires young people to move forward and seek
good careers in construction. It is my wish to continue this great partnership and have continued
outstanding performance by the graduates of the MAPP program. Wish you all the best for your
future endeavors.

In Soligarity,

as Elmore
National Director-IMI Job Corps Program





